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NEWS RELEASE 
Port Launches Marina Users Group 
Group will meet to discuss issues facing Marina users 

Piti, Guam, May 3, 2010:  The Port Authority of Guam has formed a Marina Users Group that will address all 

concerns that Marina users may have and will create an open line of communication between the users and 

port officials. 

The first meeting will be held this Wednesday, May 5, 2010, at 2 p.m. at the Port Authority Board Conference 

Room.  Topics of discussion will include: ongoing and impending marina improvement projects; alternative 

marina management regimes; and public comments. 

“This is in line with our enduring commitment to better serve our valued marina tenants as well as the Island’s 

recreational, sustenance and commercial boating communities,” said Port General Manager Rick Agustin.   

The Marina Users Group is similar to the Port Users Group which meets on a regular basis to discuss concerns and 

address issues facing those who utilize the main port facility. The Marina Users Group will be meeting on a 

periodic basis. 

All those interested are invited to attend.  For more information, please contact the Commercial Division at 477-

5931 extension 349 or 481.  Inquiries and may also be sent to Marylyne Pecina at mrpecina@portguam.com or 

Doris Sanchez at ddsanchez@portguam.com.  
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